
Body  of  South  Shore  man
pulled from Tahoe
The fully clothed body of David Mark Flynn was recovered near
Timber Cove Pier on Feb. 29.

The cause of death is undetermined pending toxicology reports,
according to the El Dorado County Sheriff’s Department.

Flynn, 53, was a resident of South Lake Tahoe.

The  police  department  told  Lake  Tahoe  News  there  were  no
outward signs of trauma.

The surface temperature of the lake this time of year is
usually between 40 and 50 degrees.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/03/body-of-south-shore-man-pulled-from-tahoe/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/03/body-of-south-shore-man-pulled-from-tahoe/

